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Tel: 0151 284 1919 or 233 4610
Mr R Morgan Headteacher

12th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
There will be a parent meeting on Wednesday 17th July to provide information for Year 2 parents on the transition into Year 3. After you have collected your child at 3.20pm, please come to the school hall through the P.A room doors. There will be a member of staff to show you the way. There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions that you might have about your child moving up into the Juniors. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I look forward to seeing you then. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hearnshaw
Deputy Headteacher
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